Steven SeEe

From: House Education Committee

Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 9:33 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Subject: FW: Emailing re: objection to HB 7884 Minor Gender Transition Act

From: Sarah Gamble <spgamble@googlemail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 2:39 PM

To: House Education Committee <HouseEducation@rilegislature.gov>
Subject: Emailing re: objection to HB 7884 Minor Gender Transition Act

To whom it may concern,

| write to you to express my objections to this hateful, harmful bill being proposed by Rep. Morgan et al. This bill
contradicts science and common sense and would create direct harm to my child and others like her. Trans children
need access to health care that recognizes their identity and helps them unpack medical choices. They do not need bans
on services.

Passing this would cause great psychological harm to trans children in our state. DO NOT PASS THIS BILL.

Sincerely,
Sarah Gamble
Providence, RI



